
On November 11th Tatiana was the host in the Telethon Route 
in Ecatepec, Mexico where as well as in Durango she was 
the main artist, she introduced informative news articles, 

and real life experiences of handicapped children and as I said 
before she was the host and she sang songs from her cd  “el regalo 
2” for example “La de la mochila azul”, “La thriller cumbia”, and “el 
chango marango” , with this one she said good bye. “See you 
all at the Telethon! and remember helping is an action of 
love” Tatiana said to the 3,000 people there.

She was not only the star of that event but also she made 
another girl’s dream come true, 3 year old girl Nicole 
who has cancer dreamed to meet Tatiana, and of coarse 
Tatiana accepted  with pleasure. Sitting in the first row 
little Nicole saw Tatiana’s performance w i t h 
astonishment, and later she met her at 
backstage.

The next day after her performance 
at the telethon route Tatiana was the 
“godmother” of a new children’s area of 
a very famous mall in Ecatepec.

On November 15th in her native city 
Monterrey, another altruist event was 
carried out it is called “Que Monterrey no 
tenga frio”, this is the 4th time that Tatiana 
is invited, singing and hosting, let me tell 
you that last year she sang the main song 
of this event and was the main artist as well, 
this year was the opportunity of also singer 
Pedro Fernandez, this event is carried 
out every year in Monterrey to collect 
bedspreads for people that live in the north 
of the state because in this time of the year is 
extremely cold.

On November 16th as part of her “el regalo 

2005 tour” Tatiana visited the state of Tlaxcala that were celebrating 
the local fair, it was a total success more that 6,000 people were 
there. She recieved an award for her performance given by Tlaxcala 
governor.

On November 19th Tatiana was invited to the “Oye! awards”, and 
at 6:30 sharp Tatiana was at the blue carpet, this is the second 

time the academy invites Tatiana not only to present an 
award on stage but also as a nominee for best children’s 

album “el regalo 2” , Tatiana was very happy for this 
because unfortunately not all the international awards 
take into account children’s music. During this 

awards at backstage a very peculiar encounter was 
celebrated between the queen of children’s music 

Tatiana and the king of the night Robbie Williams, 
during this meeting Tatiana told Robbie she was 

a huge fan of his and he congratulate her for 
doing children’s music so the children will 

grow up knowing what is good music.

In other ideas Tatiana for the 9th time 
was invited to the annual Telethon 
celebrated in Mexico, this event is the 
most biggest and most important altruist 
event and this year she will open 
the Telethon by singing  with Pedro 
fernandes, Biby Gaytan and Eduardo 
Capetillo the song “Siempre adelante 
con la esperanza” written by Chacho 
Gaytan a very important composer in 
Mexico. This event is o collect money 
through donations to build hospitals for 
handicapped, children with down etc, we 
are trying to build one in each state of 
Mexico.


